
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 214 (21-22) 

 

5th August, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

RE: Cancellation of S1 Activity Day 

 

This is to inform that unfortunately, one of the social workers of the service provider of S1 Activity 

Day was test positive of Covid-19 and the team members were identified as close contacts. They 

were advised not to be present for the school activity that involves contact with our students. 

 

To ensure the safety of our students, the S1 activity day on 8 August 2022 (Monday) has to be 

cancelled. S1 students will be asked to self-study at home. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. YICK Ho Kuen 

 Principal 

 


